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St. Mary MacKillop Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all students deserve, as a fundamental 

right, safety and protection from all forms of abuse and neglect. 

We have developed a School Improvement Plan (SIP) for the next 4 years, at which 

time it will be reviewed, as is the mandate set down by our governing body; Melbourne 

Archdiocese Catholic Schools (MACS). This SIP is available on our school website for 

those interested in viewing it.  

Our Strategic Intent is as follows: 

By making connections between the charism of St Mary MacKillop and the teachings 

of Jesus Christ, our aim during the period of this School Improvement Plan is to develop 

leaders, teachers and students to be witnesses to the Catholic mission. Within this 

context, we aim to empower students in their learning to ensure that they are active 

participants who are engaged in their learning and are successful learners. We will 

build teacher capabilities and confidence to cause learning by adopting whole-school 

systems, processes, practices and professional learning to support teachers and leaders 

in their work. 

In short: 

We desire to be inspired by St. Mary MacKillop to follow Jesus.  

We want all staff and students to witness to the Catholic mission 

We aim for the children to be active, engaged and successful learners 

We look to build the confidence and capacity of teachers, supporting them in their 

work. 

Thank you for your confidence in our school and choosing to join us this year or 

choosing to continue your enrolment at SMMPS. 

I am proud of our school and we will work with determination to care for and educate 

your children.  

I trust we will all enjoy a wonderful, exciting and engaging year of learning and being 

together. 

 

 

Anthony Mc McCluskey 

Principal 
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STAYING CONNECTED 

Staying Connected is the name of our school newsletter. The purpose of the Newsletter 

is to keep families and the school connected. In this way you know what’s going on! 

The name of the newsletter is very deliberate. It is all about; Staying Connected.   

Look out for an alert that will be sent as a text to your phone and then check your 

email inbox for the latest edition.  
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